
 

 

DRINKING WATER - UPDATE II 
 

Rivermeadows Water District Water is Safe. 
 

THE BOIL YOUR WATER ORDER IS RESCINDED. 
 

 

NORMAL WATER USE MAY RESUME.   The Rivermeadows Water District is no longer providing making 

bottled water for drinking use. 

 

What does this mean?  Water samples taken on 5/29/2021 and 6/01/2021 from the Rivermeadows water system have 

tested absent of coliform and E Coli bacteria.  Today EPA authorized rescinding the boil water notice issued on 5/27/2021. 

 

What happened? What is being done?  The chlorine injection system has been in operation since the evening of 

5/28/2021.  Chlorine kills bacteria in the water. 

 

Corrective action being taken includes:  Weekly follow up testing will continue until EPA authorizes special testing to 

cease.  Well #1 remains offline until further testing is completed in search of the bacterial source.  Residents are encouraged 

to run water through their faucets and hose bibs to purge with the chlorinated water now being supplied.   

 

For more information, please contact the Rivermeadows Water District President, Nick Orsillo (307) 690-9177. 

 

General guidelines on ways to lessen the risk of infection by microbes are available from the EPA Safe Drinking Water 

Hotline at 1-800-426-4791. 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 

this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting 

this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.                   

 

                      (Date Issued: 6/02/2021) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


